. YANKTON

This letter is to confirm your repaort of the reception of KVAA,
As you know, we operate on 910 KHz. One very unique fact is that
we are one of the very few stations that raise our power at night
from 500w (day) to 1000w (night)!

KV-81 went on the air May 4th, 1981, so you can see we are essentially
a brand new radio station. We use a McMartin BA=1K transmitter,

@ Harris phasor and two towers during the day...three at night,.

The coverage map shown on this letter head is our daytime pattern.

Sinee we are such a new station, there is still quite a bit of con-
struction to be completed, which explains why this reply to your
letter was so long in comming. Please accept my appology. I do
appreciate letters from DXer®s and welcome future letters if you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Scott Schmeling
Chief Engineer

KV=91

Box S10

Volga, SO 57071

THIS CONFIRMS YOUR REPOURTED RECEPTICN OF KVAA, 910 KHz ON f\. U, 1985
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KVAA RADIO—910 KHZ—full time for the Sioux River Valley

Serving Brookings, Madison, Watertown and Sioux Falls
Box 910, Volga, S.D. 57071, 605-627-9125 or 605-692-9125



